The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
organize an inspection on the petition of St. Petersburg residents who
disagree with the territory development plan

It was reported in the media and social networks that St. Petersburg residents are collecting
signatures under a collective statement addressed to the Head of the Investigative Committee of the
Russian Federation regarding the adoption of a city law on the integrated development of territories.
Citizens are concerned about the procedure for providing housing to replace dilapidated buildings to
be demolished, and citizens also express other concerns about urban development plan.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the Head-officers of the Main
Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for St. Petersburg to verify the
grounds of the residents of the city and submit a report on the situation. The progress of the order
execution is a subject of control in the Main Investigative Directiorate of the Investigative
Committee.
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